
Questions from Mr J Cannell, Dilwyn, Herefordshire 

 

1 What archaeological discoveries have been made at or near to the proposed 
Bloor Homes site and what other archaeology is likely to be found in the 
coming months? 

2 What discussions have council officers had with the Environment Agency 
concerning the likelihood of flooding in the vicinity of the proposed 
development? 


